BOYS & GIRLS CLUBS
OF EMERALD VALLEY

BOYS & GIRLS CLUB
ISCOMINGTO

Afterschool
Program
May 2 - June 10

2:30-6:30 p.m.
Monday - Friday

Spring Program
at Shasta Middie
School

Summer at
Prairie Mtn.




BOYS & GIRLS CLUIBS
OF EMERALD VALLEY

Boys & Girls Clubs of Emerald Valley is excited to partner with Bethel School District to
bring affordable, high-quality after school programming and summer camp to Bethel!

What will the Club offer youth?

Your child will enjoy the encouragement and guidance from a consistent Club staff who lead youth in structured
opportunities throughout the afternoon, including academic enrichment like reading and STEAM activities, plenty of
outdoor recreation and physical play, as well as creative explorations in arts and crafts. To view photos, please visit
facebook.com/BGCEV

How much does it cost?
There is a $10 annual membership fee per child. The membership will be valid through August 31, 2022.

Where is the program located?
We will be set up at Shasta Middle School in Room 17 this spring. This is a temporary location, and we will move the
program to Prairie Mountain School on July 5 when summer camp begins.

What are the Club hours during the school year?
Monday - Friday, 2:30 - 6:30 p.m.

When does the after school program run?
The after school program will run from May 2 - June 10, 2022. We plan to resume the after school program in Fall 2022.

Who do you provide services for?
For the after school program, youth must be currently attending 1st through 5th grade in Bethel School District. This
summer youth in 6th - 8th grade will be invited to join camp as well.

Do you provide meals/snacks?
Every day your child will receive a hearty snack after school.

Is transportation provided?
Bus transportation can be arranged with the District to transport a child from school to the Club location at Shasta
Middle School. Parents must provide transportation home.

How do I sign up?
To register, visit www.bgcev.org/bethel-club and sign up for a new account. You will need to complete an application
for membership at the Bethel Club and then sign up for the after school program.

Will you offer summer camp?
Yes! We will provide six weeks of summer camp at Prairie Mountain School beginning July 5, 2022. Registration will
open in early May online.

www.bgcev.org
Bethel Phone: 458-201-1915

Email: bethel@bhgcev.org



